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To the captains of Cambridge’s college boat clubs, 

This year Queens’ Ergs is holding an invitation event for Cambridge’s senior rowers, on the 9
th

 of 

November. The format will be the same as the main novice event; an 8x 500m relay with 20 second 

changeover periods. There will only be one final round, towards the end of the night. Teams that enter 

will be mixed and must contain 4 males and 4 females. 

Colleges may enter one team with members from their senior squads. There are places for 9 colleges 

which will be allocated via a ballot, and Queens’. Please email me with the names of all team members 

and their t-shirt size (S-XL) to enter the ballot which will close at midnight on the 20
th

 of October. Once 

the ballot has been drawn an online application form must be completed and £57 paid for race entry. 

The application must have been received by midnight on the 27th of October in order to receive T-

shirt orders in time. (N.B. applications for the novice category will close later). 

The men’s and women’s blue boats are being invited to enter a team together, as are the men’s and 

women’s lightweight blue boats.  

For more general details please see www.qjcr.org.uk/qergs  

David Pattinson 

Queens’ Ergs President ’10-‘11 

DJP65@cam.ac.uk 

 

 


